

CFC Bilingual Academy

January 2018 Newsletter

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

We hope you enjoyed your Christmas Holidays and are excited to be back... we certainly are! We pray the Lord's blessings on your lives and homes this 2018, let us in return make Him the center of our lives and homes!

We hope you enjoyed the Christmas Program as much as we did; our students and teachers did a great job! We want to thank Ms. V again for preparing such a beautiful Program! May the message of the real meaning of Christmas remain with us throughout the year. We begin this New Year full of excitement and renewed strength.

REGISTRATION

As many of you already know our Pre K Program had a waiting list to register for this School Year. We would like to give our parents a chance to save a spot for their children for the next School Year before it fills up again. Please take advantage of the early registration dates for parents of students already enrolled in our Program. We want all our students to have a spot for next year! Please check the Monthly Calendar for dates.

EARLY REGISTRATION FOR 2018-19 SCHOOL YEAR BEGINS JANUARY 29th!

Register your child on or before Friday, February 2nd and save \$ 50.00 (single)or \$ 75.00 (family) on Registration Fees.

Contact office for more information.

CHANGES FOR 2018-19 SCHOOL YEAR!

All Pre K Classes will offer 5 day Program only. 2 and 3 Day Program will no longer be available.

Thank you and we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

BIRTHDAYS

- 1 Emma
- 2 Gloriana
- 3 Maria Jose
- 5 Giordano
- 6 Deborah
- 7 Rachel
- 11 Adryan
- 13 Ms. Alejandra
- 15 Michelle
- 16 Isabella D.
- 22 Ms. Carmen

REMINDERS

First Day of School: Wednesday, January 3rd.

Tuition Due: Friday, January 5th.

Monday, January 15th Martin Luther King Holiday...NO SCHOOL!

Monday, January 29th: Early Registration for 2018-19 School Year begins

Refer a friend to our School and after Registration, you will receive a \$ 100.00 discount the next month's tuition.